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Mahaffie, Mike (DNREC)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 3:25 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); sjp1@yahoo.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2019-R-CCE-0020 
 
Name: Steve Palaszewski 
Phone: (908) 955-3721 
Email Address: sjp1@yahoo.com 
Organization: Pemberton HOA 
 
Comments: 
I agree with Tony Scarpa of Keep Our Wells Clean. I live in the same community as Tony. We live just south of 
the Clean Delaware Spray Irrigation Fields outside Milton. Coliform bacteria has already been detected in at 
least one of our neighbor's well water. Yet Clean Delaware is seeking to amend its spray irrigation permit to 
spray on MORE farmland outside Milton. This can only increase the potential for contamination of private 
wells in our community. Hence, I strongly oppose ANY spraying of wastewater by Clean Delaware on its fields 
outside Milton. Regards, Steve Palaszewski 
 


